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President’s Report 

August 30, 2016 

 

 

MPLA Activities 

 

 Consulted with Dan Ireton on proposed MOP changes based on our last board 

meeting and sent them out to the board 

 Participated in Professional Development Committee Zoom meeting on August 3rd 

 Took part in a strategic planning conference call on August 5th with Sage and our ad 

hoc committee 

 Introduced and attended the strategic planning focus group with our state 

representatives via Zoom on August 12th  

 Submitted MPLA President’s Welcome to Stephanie Myers for the MPLA-CALCON 

program 

 Worked with CAL on finalizing MPLA meeting times 

 Approved nominations for the Awards Committee 

 Approved bills for payment as presented by Judy 

 Reviewed check registers for June and July 

 Working on an article for our Oct-Nov newsletter 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Eric Stroshane 


